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a. 

Let’s Talk!!!! 

It is difficult to believe that we are halfway through the school year.  Hopefully,  
spring is right around the corner and we will be able to open our windows and  
breathe some fresh, warm air. With the second semester well under way, we want to  
thank everyone for your continued support of our students, teachers, and school as we collectively 
strive to provide optimal opportunities for learning each and every day. In addition, we 
want to also welcome our new families to AWJ and trust that you will find yourselves to 
part of an outstanding and supportive learning community. 
 

We are at a point in the year where many academic events are taking place and decisions are beginning 
to be made regarding the upcoming school year.  I strongly recommend that parents be in constant 
contact with teachers.  Although we are scheduling data meetings, grade level meetings, etc., you 
should call the school and schedule meetings with your child’s teacher if there are any concerns 
regarding your child’s academic level.  We ask that you keep in mind the STAR test that your child must 
pass in other to move to the next grade.  I encourage you to let your child read to you 30 minutes each 
day after school.  We have a lot of activities and goal settings happening this month, but with your 
support, I am sure that we will meet those goals.  Please continue to support us in our efforts to 
educate your children.  Happy heart month and Happy Valentine’s Day!!! 
 
 

 

Barbara C. Akon,   
 

Principal 
 



 

Employees of the North Sunflower 

Medical Center of Ruleville conduct 

health screenings with students at 

A.W. James Elementary. 

Students and parents anxiously awaited 

the announcement of the names of those 

who would be receiving recognition 

during the 2nd 9-weeks Award's Day 

Presentation.  Principal, Barbara C. Akon 

thanked the parents for sending their 

students to school each day.  She shared 

with the parents the trophies A.W. James 

received as a result of  attendance. 



 

We would like to thank Dr. Earlcine Carter, Board Secretary Melanie Townsend, and Principal Tony Young for 

serving as judges during our School Level Spelling Bee Contest.  We would also like to thank Rev. Adoris Turner for 

serving as the announcer for this great occassion.  Most of all, we would like to thank each student for their 

participation in such a great event.   Each of you did a fantastic job!.  Congratulations to our winners!   1st place 

Chester Burton, 2nd place Ty'darrius Applewhite and 3rd place Kiara Clark.  



 

The principal, faculty, staff, and student body of A.W. James wish to say CONGRATULATIONS to our 

District Spelling Bee Champion, Chester Burton.  The champ returned back to school and received cheers 

from each hall to show how proud we are of him.  Even members of the SWIFT team joyfully participated 

in the celebration.  We also want to send a shout out to Ty'darrius Applewhite who was an A.W. James 

representative for the Spelling Bee.  We are proud of both of you. 

As a part of the 75 days of Peace Celebration, students were asked to show their school spirit by wearing 

crazy socks.  The participants were able to show off their dance talents and received free popcorn and 

drinks as part of the incentive.  Congratulations to those who had the opportunity to attend.  Let's strive for 

more days of PEACE! 


